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WFWP Portugal held this meeting with the Ambassadors for Peace, together with UPF, following on

from the conference in the EU Parliament in Brussels in Nov 2014; this was also a Christmas
meeting/celebration.

It took place on 14 Dec 2014 in the Peace Embassy in Lisbon/Portugal.



During the meeting, the group listened to reports and shared reflections and photos of the conference in
the European Parliament, which they were very impressed by. It was a great opportunity to ask guestions
about the direction of the projects that the Ambassadors for Peace are involved in, and to clarify the

vision.
It left all participants with a sense of hope. A new Ambassador for Peace was nominated.

The meeting was concluded in a great sense of fellowship and determination to help work for peace in the
world.

Thank you to Marta de Carvalho of WFWP Portugal, for this contribution and the photos.



